
 

 

Prudhoe Town Council is inviting tenders for their Christmas 
Lights displays from April 2024 – March 2027. 

 
The successful contractor would be required to take storage 
of the lights from 1st April 2024, to test and install in advance 

of November 2024 and for the 3-years that follow. 
This contract is estimated at a value of <£25,000. 

 
Full details are available on-line at 

https://www.prudhoetowncouncil.gov.uk/administration/procurement 
or can be posted out on request. 

 
Please contact Shirley Ann Gaut on (01661) 835487 or email 
clerk@prudhoetowncouncil.gov.uk to request further information 

or to arrange a site meeting. 
 
 

All tenders must be received by  
12 noon on Friday 8th March 2024 and will be subject to 

scrutiny by an independent panel of councillors prior to 
approving a contract at the meeting of the  
Planning, Contract and Works Committee,  

being held on 14th March 2024. 
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